LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
September 15, 2025

TOPIC: Passage of State Budget Resolution

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District adopt
the attached resolution, expressing significant concern regarding the State Legislature’s
failure to pass the state budget by the required July 1 deadline. The absence of a

finalized budget poses risks to the financial stability of all public-school districts and
threatens our ability to plan and deliver essential educational services to students.

RATIONALE:

The delay in passing a state budget creates uncertainty for school districts across the
state, potentially impacting staffing, programming, and student support services. As
stewards of public education, it is our duty to advocate for fiscal responsibility and the
prioritization of education funding.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

None

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent

EXHIBITS:

Attached
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